
 

Almeria, September 7, 2021 

To our stakeholders: We recognize that a key requirement for participating in the United Nations Global Compact is the 

preparation and annual publication of a Communication on Progress (COP) that includes a statement of continued support 

for the Global Compact, a description of practical actions in relation to the ten principles of the Global Compact, and a 

measurement of current or expected results. 

This year, GRUPO CAPARROS will not be able to meet the deadline for communication and publication of our COP because 

it is compiling all the activities carried out during the last 12 months and adapting the report format to the new 

requirements of the Global Compact. 

We hereby request an extension of the deadline so that we can send a COP outlining our company's efforts and progress in 

implementing the principles of the Global Compact. Our COP report will be published on the Global Compact website no 

later than December 8, 2021 

Sincerely, 

    Mr. Manuel Alarcón López 

           Technical Director. 

                
 

 


